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What Is Next for Course Registration:
 
· Week of February 22-26 - IHS Counselors will be doing virtual visits to Northshore and Kenmore middle schools to assist students with registration. All IHS students will be able to view registration materials online throughout the week.
 
For current 9th grade students, Class of 2024
· March 1-5 - Counselors will be kicking off registration with our current 9th grade students. Our 9th grade English teachers have kindly offered their classrooms so we can spend a little quality time getting to know our new 9th grade group with plenty of time for registration planning.
· March 3 - Counselors will be hosting a Wednesday Webinar at 1:00 pm for the class of 2024. You can expect an overview of the registration process and plenty of time for Q&A!
· March 5- Counselors will be hosting an FAQ Friday session during the lunch hour (12:00- 1:00) for parents of our current 9th grade students.
 
For current 10th grade students, Class of 2023
· March 10 - Wednesday Webinar for class of 2023 starting at 10:00 am. 
· Please plan to attend additional information sessions posted below if you are interested in any of our outside programs, such as WaNIC or Running Start.
· March 12 - FAQ Friday session during the lunch hour (12:00-1:00) for all parents of current 10th grade students.

For our soon-to-be seniors, Class of 2022!
· March 10 - Wednesday Webinar for class of 2022 starting at 1:00 pm.
· Please plan to attend additional information sessions posted below if you are interested in any of our outside programs, such as WaNIC or Running Start.
· March 19 - FAQ Friday session during the lunch hour (12:00-1:00) for all parents of our current 11th grade students.

